
We have been busy with our Coordinated Enrollment for the 2024-2025 school year.
This year our network held the community informational fair at St. Theresa Hall in
Abbeville. In addition, we provided enrollment support in the elementary schools across
the parish. We received positive feedback about the events and had a great turnout for
both the parent support meetings and enrollment appointments. As we move forward
with working through processing the applications, we are looking to placing students in
classrooms and preparing families to begin enrolling for the childcare assistance
program, CCAP B3 for the upcoming school year.

Lola Vallaire-Thomas
Vermilion Parish Ready Start Network
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We are currently working to process all Public School PreK applications. Any application with
missing documents as of April 29th will not be placed on a roster. Placement notifications will be



emailed to families prior to May 15th. Make sure to check both
your inbox and SPAM folder. The late application window for the
remaining PreK seats will open May 1st. During the late application
window, the early childhood office focus shifts to other tasks and
duties. This will delay processing times of applications to 7-14
business days for processing. Make sure you keep a current email
address that does not have a full inbox in order to receive
notifications in a timely manner. While families are waiting, they
can review the skills to prepare your child for PreK. This list was
created by our PreK teachers and includes the skills that will help each child have a successful
transition from home or daycare to public schools.

In 23-24, we provided child care assistance for 235 children! Per directives from the LDOE, we
stopped processing CCAP B3 applications for the current school year on April 26th, 2024. In the
next few weeks be on the lookout for more information about the 24-25 CCAP B3 program.

Our 23-24 audit results came back with no findings! HUGE thank you to all site directors for their
assistance with enrollments!



We are proud of our network's billboards. We currently have 4 billboards located in Abbeville, Erath,
and Maurice.















Little Scholars
May 21st- Graduation
June 3rd-July 26th- Summer Camp- Includes Outdoor Games, Water Days, Dress Up Days, Field
Trips, Culinary Days, DIY Science Experiment Days

L'il Bucks and Does
May 2nd- Spring Pictures
May 6th-10th- Teacher's Appreciation Week
May 10th - Muffins with mom
May 24th-Pre-K Graduation
June 3rd - First Day of Summer Camp
June 12th Kona Ice
June 17th Doughnuts with Dad
June 25th- Teddy Bear Mobile

KiddieLand Learning Center/Next Generation
May 15th- Pre-k Graduation
May- Our theme will be “Creepy Crawly Creatures.” We will have fun with math, science & hands on
projects. We will be making Mother's Day projects.
June: “Sailing into Summer”
July: “Traveling.” We will have fun talking our favorite places to travel with Show & Tell and many
hands on learning projects.

A+ & A+ TOO Learning Center
May 6th -10th Caregiver/Teacher Appreciation Week
May 10th- Muffins for Mom
May 17th- Daycare Closed due to Caregiver/Teacher In-Service
May 27th-Daycare closed for Memorial Day
May 28- July 31st Summer Camp

Mommy's Helping Hands Too, Inc.
June- Enrollment Fun Day

Country Bears

May 17th- Fun Day (games, petting zoo, snow cones and BBQ burgers)
May 22nd- Graduation



Our first LENA Start family group graduated on May 6th. All families received $1000 for meeting
program requirements. The group averaged a growth change of +22% in conversational turns.
Families that answered the course evaluation strongly agree that all families should participate in
the LENA Start family program.





We would like to extend a warm welcome to our Advisory Council's newest member, Mrs. Annette
Victor.

Annette Harrison-Victor is a graduate from the University of Louisiana @Lafayette, earning a
bachelor’s degree in general studies with a concentration in Behavioral Sciences. Annette also
attended South University obtaining her master’s degree in leadership. She also received her
associate degree in early childhood education from South Louisiana Community College.

Annette has worked for Lafayette Parish School System where she served as Parent Resource
Liaison for the Title 1 program. She later worked for Head Start where she served as a Teacher
Associate then was promoted to Center Manager, However, she then received employment through
United Way of Acadiana as a Family Service Worker for eleven months where she was then
promoted to Center Director where she worked as Center Director for ten years. Annette was
promoted to Director of Programming in 2021. Working with children and families is her passion
and she strives to be the best advocate for them.

Ultimately, Annette would like to further her education in Leadership with her doctorate in
Educational Leadership within the next five years. Annette is passionate about furthering her
education and strives to assist others in achieving their own personal goals.

Her hobbies are spending time with her family and shopping. Annette’s greatest accomplishments
are her three daughters, who are her best friends. Annette is affiliated with both Vermilion and
Lafayette parish school systems and serves as a CLASS observer in both parishes. She also sits



on both Vermilion and Lafayette Early Childhood Advisory Boards hoping to make a difference in
early childhood education.

Annette Harrison-Victor is a resident of Lafayette, Louisiana. She is the oldest of two children. She
is married to her husband of over thirty years and has a set of twin daughters and a younger
daughter.

www.vermilionchildhoodnetwork.com

Vermilion Early Childhood Upcoming Dates
May
May 1st- Vermilion Childhood Network Meeting
May 27- Memorial Day - Office Closed
May 28th-30th- Teacher Leader Summit

June
June 5th- Vermilion Childhood Network Meeting
June 19th- Juneteenth- Office Closed

Check us out on Facebook!
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https://www.vermilionchildhoodnetwork.com/
https://www.facebook.com/VPECN/

